
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) – The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation 
District and Dawson Public Power District invite the public to join them for 
open house sessions about the merger proposal and to ask questions of staff. 

There are several opportunities for customers, stakeholders and local 
community members to find out important information.  Different stations 
will be setup covering various topics allowing individuals to find out answers 
to specific questions they may have. 

Make plans to attend on of the sessions listed below. 

 

Public Open House Sessions 

Oct. 12 - Holdrege, Neb. (Rodeway Inn) - 7-9 AM & 6-8 PM 

Oct. 13 - Lexington, Neb. (Dawson PPD Conference Room) 7-9 AM & 6-8 PM 

Oct. 18 - North Platte, Neb. (Prairie Arts Center 2nd Floor) 6-8 PM 

Oct. 19 - Kearney, Neb. (Holiday Inn Conference Center)  6-8 PM 

Oct 20 - Elwood, Neb. (Civic Center) 8-10 AM 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 6, 2022 

News Release 

Contact: Alex Linden 

Public Relations Specialist 

Office: (308) 995-3560 

E-mail: alinden@cnppid.com 

415 Lincoln St. ♦ P.O. Box 740 ♦ Holdrege, NE  68949 ♦ (308) 995-8601 


